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SWE - Education & Awareness through the Fox-Wolf Watershed Cleanup 

Here are the totals for the 2023 Fox-Wolf Watershed Cleanup event coordinated for Saturday, May 6, 2023. This event 

was coordinated by the Trash Free Waters program at the Fox-Wolf Watershed Alliance organization. This was our 

largest watershed cleanup event to date.  

Despite the wet start to the morning, a record-setting number of volunteers headed out to 67 cleanup sites throughout 

northeast Wisconsin on Saturday, May 6th to get their hands dirty and clean up our local waters. Fox-Wolf Watershed 

Alliance thanks our hard-working volunteers who removed over 7,000 pounds of trash from our local creeks, rivers, and 

lakes! 

Disposable gloves were provided for all volunteers cleaning up in the basin. 

 

LINKS: 

(3) RECEIPTS FOR DISPOSABLE GLOVES 

Three separate glove purchases were made totaling $579.36.  

This accounts for the $258 requested through this grant,  

as well as covering our grantee share. 

Kelly Reyer 

Trash Free Waters Program Coordinator 

Kelly@fwwa.org 

920-915-502 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1VemoezQtz4UbgFjt5HYQi__iFue7bV0S?usp=share_link

